
 

 

 

REPORT ON ACTION TAKEN ON STUDENT FEEDBACK 

AY 2017-18 

 

The student feedback on faculties and course curriculum was taken at the end of each 

semester by the Batch-In-Charge and based on the survey following action were taken: 

1. Due to students requests on Statistics subject in Semester 1 it was decided to give 

more Workshop sessions on the subject in upcoming semesters as well as it was 

decided to replace the faculty in next Academic sessions 

2. The faculty of Business Finance 2 were counseled to use more live examples, current 

industry data due to negative feedback from students on the subject.  

3. Based on student’s requests, more Advanced Excel sessions were planned to be 

incorporated in the schedule and preferably specialization wise 

4. The Analytics subject faculties were recommended to design their syllabus 

according to student understanding levels as majority of students felt complex 

topics were included without thoroughly clearing the basic concepts. Also 

Workshops were planned on Python, only for interested students so that all student 

do not find it as an extra load owing to its difficulty level 

5. It was also decided to increase mentoring sessions in planned time table to up to 3 

per week based on student requests 

6. Communication Team was requested to design their sessions in a way that involved 

more verbal communication as students found difficulty in facing panel interviews 

and group discussions. So more verbal presentations, GDs and PIs were 

recommended to be added in Communication Trainings 
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